
Submitter: Brandon Woods 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Behavioral Health and Health Care 

Measure: HB2697 

While OFNHP only encompasses pharmacy technicians, that doesn’t mean staffing 

issues are not occurring here. Leadership has become much more picky about 

offering incentive shifts; and when staffing has been as lean as it has been, it has 

caused days where work doesn’t get completed. When work doesn’t get completed, 

caregivers get stressed, causing a higher capacity for error. With safe staffing 

safeguards, this would be much less of an issue for our hospital pharmacy.  


